
 

 
Upper Division Sydney Excursion 

Tuesday 14 – Friday 17 November 2023 
Friday 26 May 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for the overwhelming response we have received in regards, to our Sydney excursion.  We have commenced 

organising the excursion for students in Upper Division leaving Uralla on Tuesday 14 November and returning on Friday 

17 November 2023.  We are still in our early days of planning however, we have confirmed our accommodation at the 

YHA, The Rocks and our travel by train for these dates.  We are currently booking various locations around the CBD 

district and we will communicate this further as we are able to confirm places. 

For us to continue planning, we need to ask families to ensure regular payments are made to the school.  See suggested 

payment plan below. 

Suggested Payment Plan 

Date Amount to be Paid to the School Total Amount Paid 

Friday May 5 $50 Deposit $50.00 

Friday June 2 $100 $150 

Friday June 30 $150 $300 

Friday August 4 $200 $500 

Friday August 25 $150 $650 

Friday September 22 $100 $750 

There are still a couple of families who need to make their first payment.  Can I ask that this be paid ASAP as we use 

these funds to pay deposits on our bookings. The school has funds to support families who may need assistance in 

helping their children attend the excursion. Please contact me at the school for a confidential discussion about this. 

We will provide further information in the next few weeks and a final itinerary late next term. 

As always, please contact me at school if you need any further information. 

Kind regards, 

 

Brad Hunt 
Principal 


